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From: Woodall, Dale
To: ocdonline, emnrd, EMNRD
Cc: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has approved the application, Application ID: 97791
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 10:33:50 AM


My apologies for omitting the spill calculator.
 
 
 


 
Dale Woodall
Environment Professional
Artesia, NM
Office:  575-748-1838
Mobile: 405-318-4697
Dale.Woodall@dvn.com
 


From: OCDOnline@state.nm.us <OCDOnline@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Woodall, Dale <Dale.Woodall@dvn.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has approved the application, Application
ID: 97791
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To whom it may concern (c/o Dale Woodall for DEVON ENERGY PRODUCTION
COMPANY, LP),


The OCD has approved the submitted Application for administrative approval of a release
notification and corrective action (C-141), for incident ID (n#) nAPP2201840215,
with the following conditions:


When submitting future reports regarding this release, please submit the calculations used
or specific justification for the volumes reported on the initial C-141


The signed C-141 can be found in the OCD Online: Imaging under the incident ID (n#).


If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact me.


Thank you,
Jocelyn Harimon
Environmental Specialist
575-748-1283
Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us


New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505


Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of
the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately
by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.
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